Idaho FFA Association Image Policy and Opt-Out Provision

The Idaho FFA Association, as part of the National FFA Organization, asks that chapter FFA advisors
notify the state FFA office of photo/video release objections for their students. The Idaho FFA
Association reserves the right to take photo and video images at its public events when its members are
engaged in related activities held in public venues. The Idaho FFA Association reserves the right to own,
alter, reproduce, and distribute its images. Participants engaged in the activities of the Idaho FFA
Association assume that their image may be taken at one of its many public events. Members and
advisors that wish to opt out and decline their image being released must fill out the bottom section of
this form and submit it to the state FFA office at least 24 hours before the next state event.

It is the responsibility of the chapter advisor to adhere to his/her local school district policies and
procedures related to image releases. If a local school district prohibits the release of its students’
images, the chapter advisor must notify the state FFA office. Local school district policy supersedes
state FFA policy as related to image release.

Complete this section to opt out and decline an image being released to the
Idaho FFA Association

Printed Name:

Chapter: Date:

Member Signature:

Guardian Signature (if member is under 18 years of age):

Advisor Signature:

Length of time to keep the opt out/image non-release on file:




